
DESCRIPTION
On January 1, 2021, Colorado’s Equal Pay for Equal 
Work Act will go into effect. In this webinar, the 
speakers will discuss what employers need to know 
to ensure compliance with the act, including details 
regarding the Equal Pay Transparency Rules, which 
Colorado’s Department of Labor and Employment 
recently issued, implementing the new law. 

SPEAKERS 
Michael H. Bell (Denver)
Michelle B. Muhleisen (Denver)
James M. McGrew, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, December 17, 2020

TIME
1:00 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. Pacific
2:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. Mountain
3:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. Central
4:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. Eastern

COST
Complimentary

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
COMPLIMENTARY WEBINAR 

PAY EQUITY IN COLORADO: 
COMPLYING WITH THE EQUAL PAY FOR EQUAL WORK ACT

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. CLE credits will not be offered for this 
webinar. To request an accommodation related to this event, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as 
soon as possible.


